
Stroke Survivors Speech and Language Group 

News 15th September 2022 

 

Hi All 

 

A big thank you to our Volunteer Sue H for her fantastic idea on a collage for HRH 

Queen Elizabeth which our Alsager members produced today. She will be arranging 

to send it down to London on behalf of the Stroke Survivors Alsager and Crewe. We 

also have a condolence card which will go with it from us all.  

 

Spacehive 

 

We have set up a crowd funding process where we need to raise about £2758 by 

Christmas this year 

 

If we manage to get 50% of this we hopefully will be matched by Cheshire East 

Council ( if they accept our project) 

 

We need to get as many people as possible to LIKE our project as it shows Cheshire 

East that we have the commitment of our community as well so please forward this 

to everyone that you know and others that you think may help us. 

 

We would love to get a pledge as well as a like to be honest as well but a LIKE is 

fantastic for us 

 

Please help us, to enable us to help others as well!!!!! 

 

https://www.spacehive.com/-keep-our-stroke-survivors-group-runing 

 

Boccia 

 

Just to let you know the boccia sessions will take place at Crewe Lifestyle Centre on 

a Tuesday afternoon from 1.15pm to 2.15pm. There will be limited places for players 

which will need to be in advance using the Everybody website 

(https://everybody.org.uk/.../disability.../adult-activities/). Cost will be £4 per player 

who are non-members; £3 for Options or Wildcard members or free for full members. 

 

If you would like more information on what we provide then please contact Liz on 

07852826582 or email strokesurvivorgroup@gmail.com 

<mailto:strokesurvivorgroup@gmail.com>  

 

Liz  
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